
CORRECTION NOTICE 

City of Reading  

Utility Customers 
Due to a Printing Error  

the due date on the  

May Utility Statement  
(Service from 05/01/2018-05/31/2018) 

is incorrect and should read that 

Utility Statements are  Due by 

June 18, 2018 
 

Sorry for any inconvenience!  

Reading City Hall 

 


